
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                 in Year 5 

 

 

Writing 

This month, we have continued 

our work on persuasive writing. 

We have worked hard to include 

all of the features of our toolkit 

to persuade perspective pupils to 

join our school!  

 

 

 

Reading 

We are still really enjoying 

our new reading curriculum. 

This month, we have focused 

on extracts of Street Child and 

A Christmas Carol.  

 

In Maths this month, we 

returned to multiplication and 

division. We have introduced 

short and long multiplication, 

and enjoyed multiplying up to 

four digits by two-digits e.g. 

5478 x 57. It has been great to 

apply all of our Times Table 

Rock Stars practice! Keep it up 

over the break! 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Well done to the children who 

have received certificates this 

month. 

 

Achievement: Frankie, Lilia 

 

Progress: Lucas, Vanessa 

 

Reader of the Month: Lyncoln 

 

 

Well done everyone for a fantastic first term in Year 5. You are super role models in our school and 

we are very proud of all of your hard work. We wish you and your family a restful Christmas break 

and a Happy New Year, and we look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Tuesday 7th 

January 2025! 

Year 5 Team 

 

 

 

 

In Science this month, we 

have finalised our 

learning on materials 

and their properties. We 

are so excited to start our 

work on space after the 

break! 

Look at our wonderful 

Space-themed reading 

corner with Art created by 

the children! 


